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Our Responsibility with Your Child. 
 

Thank you for reading this.  We would like to give you some idea of the 

ethos of our club regarding our underage teams. 

 

We want to provide a safe, inclusive environment where your child will have 

fun and learn to work with others in a positive way. 

 

We will focus on teaching the fundamentals and encouraging sportsmanship.  

This is a marathon, not a sprint.  Rather than pushing children to win now at 

any cost we want to take the longer view.  Knowing that children develop at 

different speeds we want all of our players to be there at the end of the 

race.  So, we try to give all players as much time as we can. 

 

We try to make the experience fun and positive as well as challenging.  We 

encourage positive criticism as well as appropriate behaviour and language.  

We expect the same from everyone in contact with your child including 

coaching staff, parents and spectators. 

 

Most of the coaching team are parents and we understand that when a 

parent watches a game they see only their child.  We ask you to remember 

that your child’s coach has a responsibility to all the children in their care. 

 

Can you Help? 

We are always looking for parents to become more involved in the club.  If 

you think you could help your child’s club in any way please let us know.  Talk 

to any of the coaches or call ……………  

  

Coaching Officer: John McGeary  079 1716 3022 

Club Chairman: Frank Donnelly       077 5180 3050 

Camogie Chair: Stephen Clancy      077 9126 6514 

 


